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Response to Request for Review
0528 Shri Bajrang WHR CDM Project

1. The DOE reported that the project participant wrongly entered data for electricity

generation and auxiliary consumption and has accepted corrections to the data in a
revised monitoring report. While the DOE has confirmed in the first verification report
that the QA procedure for internal data exists, it is unclear from the current verification
report whether an assessment was conducted by the DOE to check if the QA procedure
was being followed or needs to be revised to avoid such mistakes.

Response — An assessment was conducted by the DOE of the QA procedures and these
are in place as referred in the first verification report. The data is collected at the plant as
per the QA procedures and there is no discrepancy in the recorded data. The data in the
monitoring report was revised because during the preparation of the initial monitoring
report the data was incorrectly transferred from the spreadsheets for the calculation of the
emission reductions. The entire auxiliary consumption was deducted from the generation
rather than those units that are just part of the project activity. This error was rectified
after looking at the data maintained at the plant during the site visit. There are therefore
no issues related to the data itself and this has been verified by the DOE. Furthermore,
appropriate instructions have been given to avoid such mistakes in future.

The summary and introduction sections of the verification report refer to first periodic
verification’. Since this is the second request for issuance, these sections need to be

corrected.
Response — DOE will correct this in the revised verification report.



